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October 19, 2017 

 

David King 

Eastern Colorado Aggregates, RLLLP 

P.O. Box 580 

Rye, CO 81069 

 

RE: Midwestern Farms, Permit No. M-1993-059, Surety Reduction Request, Revision No. 

SR-1, Approval of 60-Day Extension 

 

Mr. King: 

 

On October 19, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

request to extend the decision date by 60 days for the Surety Reduction request (SR-1) filed for the 

above referenced permit on August 25, 2017. This extension is to allow time for submittal and 

review of a Technical Revision to address the shoreline erosion problem identified during the 

Division’s October 5, 2017 inspection of the site. 

 

The new decision due date for SR-1 is set for December 23, 2017. Please submit all requested 

materials at least one week prior to the decision due date to allow the Division sufficient time to 

review your submittal. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by 

email at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: George Tempel 

 Midwestern Farms 

 P.O. Box 246 

 Wiley, CO 81092 

 

 Wally Erickson, DRMS  
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